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APPENDIX D CALIBRATION DOCUMENTS 
 

1. ET3DV6 SN: 1380 Probe Calibration Certificate 
2. SN: 724 D2450V2 Dipole Calibration Certificate 
3. SN: 442 DAE3 Data Acquisition Electronics Calibration Certificate 



Report No. M150813_FCC_8260NGW_SAR_2.4                                                                                                   Page 80 of 105 

  

 

Accredited for compliance with ISO/IEC 17025. The results of the test, calibrations and/or measurement 
included in this document are traceable to Australian/national standards.  NATA is a signatory to the ILAC 
Mutual Recognition Arrangement for the mutual recognition of the equivalence of testing, calibration and 
inspection reports. 

This document shall not be reproduced except in full. 

 
 



Report No. M150813_FCC_8260NGW_SAR_2.4                                                                                                   Page 81 of 105 

  

 

Accredited for compliance with ISO/IEC 17025. The results of the test, calibrations and/or measurement 
included in this document are traceable to Australian/national standards.  NATA is a signatory to the ILAC 
Mutual Recognition Arrangement for the mutual recognition of the equivalence of testing, calibration and 
inspection reports. 

This document shall not be reproduced except in full. 

 
 



Report No. M150813_FCC_8260NGW_SAR_2.4                                                                                                   Page 82 of 105 

  

 

Accredited for compliance with ISO/IEC 17025. The results of the test, calibrations and/or measurement 
included in this document are traceable to Australian/national standards.  NATA is a signatory to the ILAC 
Mutual Recognition Arrangement for the mutual recognition of the equivalence of testing, calibration and 
inspection reports. 

This document shall not be reproduced except in full. 

 
 



Report No. M150813_FCC_8260NGW_SAR_2.4                                                                                                   Page 83 of 105 

  

 

Accredited for compliance with ISO/IEC 17025. The results of the test, calibrations and/or measurement 
included in this document are traceable to Australian/national standards.  NATA is a signatory to the ILAC 
Mutual Recognition Arrangement for the mutual recognition of the equivalence of testing, calibration and 
inspection reports. 

This document shall not be reproduced except in full. 

 
 



Report No. M150813_FCC_8260NGW_SAR_2.4                                                                                                   Page 84 of 105 

  

 

Accredited for compliance with ISO/IEC 17025. The results of the test, calibrations and/or measurement 
included in this document are traceable to Australian/national standards.  NATA is a signatory to the ILAC 
Mutual Recognition Arrangement for the mutual recognition of the equivalence of testing, calibration and 
inspection reports. 

This document shall not be reproduced except in full. 

 
 



Report No. M150813_FCC_8260NGW_SAR_2.4                                                                                                   Page 85 of 105 

  

 

Accredited for compliance with ISO/IEC 17025. The results of the test, calibrations and/or measurement 
included in this document are traceable to Australian/national standards.  NATA is a signatory to the ILAC 
Mutual Recognition Arrangement for the mutual recognition of the equivalence of testing, calibration and 
inspection reports. 

This document shall not be reproduced except in full. 

 
 



Report No. M150813_FCC_8260NGW_SAR_2.4                                                                                                   Page 86 of 105 

  

 

Accredited for compliance with ISO/IEC 17025. The results of the test, calibrations and/or measurement 
included in this document are traceable to Australian/national standards.  NATA is a signatory to the ILAC 
Mutual Recognition Arrangement for the mutual recognition of the equivalence of testing, calibration and 
inspection reports. 

This document shall not be reproduced except in full. 

 
 



Report No. M150813_FCC_8260NGW_SAR_2.4                                                                                                   Page 87 of 105 

  

 

Accredited for compliance with ISO/IEC 17025. The results of the test, calibrations and/or measurement 
included in this document are traceable to Australian/national standards.  NATA is a signatory to the ILAC 
Mutual Recognition Arrangement for the mutual recognition of the equivalence of testing, calibration and 
inspection reports. 

This document shall not be reproduced except in full. 

 
 



Report No. M150813_FCC_8260NGW_SAR_2.4                                                                                                   Page 88 of 105 

  

 

Accredited for compliance with ISO/IEC 17025. The results of the test, calibrations and/or measurement 
included in this document are traceable to Australian/national standards.  NATA is a signatory to the ILAC 
Mutual Recognition Arrangement for the mutual recognition of the equivalence of testing, calibration and 
inspection reports. 

This document shall not be reproduced except in full. 

 
 



Report No. M150813_FCC_8260NGW_SAR_2.4                                                                                                   Page 89 of 105 

  

 

Accredited for compliance with ISO/IEC 17025. The results of the test, calibrations and/or measurement 
included in this document are traceable to Australian/national standards.  NATA is a signatory to the ILAC 
Mutual Recognition Arrangement for the mutual recognition of the equivalence of testing, calibration and 
inspection reports. 

This document shall not be reproduced except in full. 

 
 



Report No. M150813_FCC_8260NGW_SAR_2.4                                                                                                   Page 90 of 105 

  

 

Accredited for compliance with ISO/IEC 17025. The results of the test, calibrations and/or measurement 
included in this document are traceable to Australian/national standards.  NATA is a signatory to the ILAC 
Mutual Recognition Arrangement for the mutual recognition of the equivalence of testing, calibration and 
inspection reports. 

This document shall not be reproduced except in full. 

 
 

 



Report No. M150813_FCC_8260NGW_SAR_2.4                                                                                                   Page 91 of 105 

  

 

Accredited for compliance with ISO/IEC 17025. The results of the test, calibrations and/or measurement 
included in this document are traceable to Australian/national standards.  NATA is a signatory to the ILAC 
Mutual Recognition Arrangement for the mutual recognition of the equivalence of testing, calibration and 
inspection reports. 

This document shall not be reproduced except in full. 

 
 



Report No. M150813_FCC_8260NGW_SAR_2.4                                                                                                   Page 92 of 105 

  

 

Accredited for compliance with ISO/IEC 17025. The results of the test, calibrations and/or measurement 
included in this document are traceable to Australian/national standards.  NATA is a signatory to the ILAC 
Mutual Recognition Arrangement for the mutual recognition of the equivalence of testing, calibration and 
inspection reports. 

This document shall not be reproduced except in full. 

 
 



Report No. M150813_FCC_8260NGW_SAR_2.4                                                                                                   Page 93 of 105 

  

 

Accredited for compliance with ISO/IEC 17025. The results of the test, calibrations and/or measurement 
included in this document are traceable to Australian/national standards.  NATA is a signatory to the ILAC 
Mutual Recognition Arrangement for the mutual recognition of the equivalence of testing, calibration and 
inspection reports. 

This document shall not be reproduced except in full. 

 
 



Report No. M150813_FCC_8260NGW_SAR_2.4                                                                                                   Page 94 of 105 

  

 

Accredited for compliance with ISO/IEC 17025. The results of the test, calibrations and/or measurement 
included in this document are traceable to Australian/national standards.  NATA is a signatory to the ILAC 
Mutual Recognition Arrangement for the mutual recognition of the equivalence of testing, calibration and 
inspection reports. 

This document shall not be reproduced except in full. 

 
 



Report No. M150813_FCC_8260NGW_SAR_2.4                                                                                                   Page 95 of 105 

  

 

Accredited for compliance with ISO/IEC 17025. The results of the test, calibrations and/or measurement 
included in this document are traceable to Australian/national standards.  NATA is a signatory to the ILAC 
Mutual Recognition Arrangement for the mutual recognition of the equivalence of testing, calibration and 
inspection reports. 

This document shall not be reproduced except in full. 

 
 

 



Report No. M150813_FCC_8260NGW_SAR_2.4                                                                                                   Page 96 of 105 

  

 

Accredited for compliance with ISO/IEC 17025. The results of the test, calibrations and/or measurement 
included in this document are traceable to Australian/national standards.  NATA is a signatory to the ILAC 
Mutual Recognition Arrangement for the mutual recognition of the equivalence of testing, calibration and 
inspection reports. 

This document shall not be reproduced except in full. 

 
 



Report No. M150813_FCC_8260NGW_SAR_2.4                                                                                                   Page 97 of 105 

  

 

Accredited for compliance with ISO/IEC 17025. The results of the test, calibrations and/or measurement 
included in this document are traceable to Australian/national standards.  NATA is a signatory to the ILAC 
Mutual Recognition Arrangement for the mutual recognition of the equivalence of testing, calibration and 
inspection reports. 

This document shall not be reproduced except in full. 

 
 



Report No. M150813_FCC_8260NGW_SAR_2.4                                                                                                   Page 98 of 105 

  

 

Accredited for compliance with ISO/IEC 17025. The results of the test, calibrations and/or measurement 
included in this document are traceable to Australian/national standards.  NATA is a signatory to the ILAC 
Mutual Recognition Arrangement for the mutual recognition of the equivalence of testing, calibration and 
inspection reports. 

This document shall not be reproduced except in full. 

 
 



Report No. M150813_FCC_8260NGW_SAR_2.4                                                                                                   Page 99 of 105 

  

 

Accredited for compliance with ISO/IEC 17025. The results of the test, calibrations and/or measurement 
included in this document are traceable to Australian/national standards.  NATA is a signatory to the ILAC 
Mutual Recognition Arrangement for the mutual recognition of the equivalence of testing, calibration and 
inspection reports. 

This document shall not be reproduced except in full. 

 
 



Report No. M150813_FCC_8260NGW_SAR_2.4                                                                                                   Page 100 of 105 

  

 

Accredited for compliance with ISO/IEC 17025. The results of the test, calibrations and/or measurement 
included in this document are traceable to Australian/national standards.  NATA is a signatory to the ILAC 
Mutual Recognition Arrangement for the mutual recognition of the equivalence of testing, calibration and 
inspection reports. 

This document shall not be reproduced except in full. 

 
 



Report No. M150813_FCC_8260NGW_SAR_2.4                                                                                                   Page 101 of 105 

  

 

Accredited for compliance with ISO/IEC 17025. The results of the test, calibrations and/or measurement 
included in this document are traceable to Australian/national standards.  NATA is a signatory to the ILAC 
Mutual Recognition Arrangement for the mutual recognition of the equivalence of testing, calibration and 
inspection reports. 

This document shall not be reproduced except in full. 

 
 



Report No. M150813_FCC_8260NGW_SAR_2.4                                                                                                   Page 102 of 105 

  

 

Accredited for compliance with ISO/IEC 17025. The results of the test, calibrations and/or measurement 
included in this document are traceable to Australian/national standards.  NATA is a signatory to the ILAC 
Mutual Recognition Arrangement for the mutual recognition of the equivalence of testing, calibration and 
inspection reports. 

This document shall not be reproduced except in full. 

 
 



Report No. M150813_FCC_8260NGW_SAR_2.4                                                                                                   Page 103 of 105 

  

 

Accredited for compliance with ISO/IEC 17025. The results of the test, calibrations and/or measurement 
included in this document are traceable to Australian/national standards.  NATA is a signatory to the ILAC 
Mutual Recognition Arrangement for the mutual recognition of the equivalence of testing, calibration and 
inspection reports. 

This document shall not be reproduced except in full. 

 
 

 



Report No. M150813_FCC_8260NGW_SAR_2.4                                                                                                   Page 104 of 105 

  

 

Accredited for compliance with ISO/IEC 17025. The results of the test, calibrations and/or measurement 
included in this document are traceable to Australian/national standards.  NATA is a signatory to the ILAC 
Mutual Recognition Arrangement for the mutual recognition of the equivalence of testing, calibration and 
inspection reports. 

This document shall not be reproduced except in full. 

 
 

 



Report No. M150813_FCC_8260NGW_SAR_2.4                                                                                                   Page 105 of 105 

  

 

Accredited for compliance with ISO/IEC 17025. The results of the test, calibrations and/or measurement 
included in this document are traceable to Australian/national standards.  NATA is a signatory to the ILAC 
Mutual Recognition Arrangement for the mutual recognition of the equivalence of testing, calibration and 
inspection reports. 

This document shall not be reproduced except in full. 

 
 

 


